

## A RED SOX FOUNDATION AND MASSACHUSETTS GENERAL HOSPITAL PROGRAM





Middleboro, MA 02346

Dear Marc,

April 9, 2020

April 9, 2020

This sere our sift of suport.

These are very difficult times,

Boston Foreign Commercial Club Inc.

Then from Home Base are serving at the Boston Hope Could field Hospital with me at the Convention Benter.

Thank you on behalf of the entire Home Base team for your gift. These are extraordinary and uncertain time, and we greatly appreciate your commitment to our mission. Your gift provides hope and healing to Service Members, Veterans, and their Families.

Home Base's number one priority has always been to deliver the best care possible to our warriors and their families. As our nation begins to shelter in place, and our hospital shifts to a wartime footing to wage war on this insidious virus, our team has developed innovative solutions to continue delivering critical care and support to our community.

None of the milestones reached over the last decade, and for decades to come, would be possible without the dedication of our amazing staff and the unwavering support from people like you. Please accept my profound thanks for your compassion, generosity, and support of our mission. When two is all our

Sincerely.

Jack Hammond

Brigadier General USA Ret.

**Executive Director** 

Home Base

A Red Sox Foundation and Massachusetts General Hospital Program

125 Nashua Street, Suite 540 • Boston • MA • 02114 • homebase.org

you at the Clinic in Charlestown where thome Base operates.



August 1, 2018

Middleboro, MA 02346 P.O. Box 470 Boston Foreign Commerce Club, Inc.

Dear Friends,

living and gain meaningful employment. comprehensive program focused on helping Veterans achieve successful independent Veterans served at the Center and enabled us to successfully design and implement a Veterans (NECHV). Your generosity has a direct and positive impact in the lives of the Thank you for your gift of \$2,000.00 to support the New England Center and Home for

possible. with the tools to achieve success. However, it is truly your support that makes this all who face challenges. Our experienced professionals will continue to provide Veterans institutions, businesses and other service providers to support the needs of all Veterans service, and has partnerships with medical facilities, government agencies, educational living. The Center incorporates a collaborative and networked community model of and services that enable success, reintegration, meaningful employment and independent provider for former military service men and women offering a broad array of programs Now in its third decade of service, the Center is a multidimensional service and care

women of all eras, including those who have returned from Iraq and Afghanistan. We are tailor its offerings as we identify the specific needs associated with our service men and ongoing philanthropic support. This goodwill has allowed the Center to expand and The NECHV would not be the strong, viable organization that it is today without your The generosity of donors has always been a cornerstone of the Center's effectiveness.

grateful for your stalwart dedication to our mission.

On behalf of our Veterans, thank you.

C. Andrew McCawley

Warm regards,

New England Center and Home for Veterans Thank you was much to your of President and Chief Executive Officer

received in consideration for this gift. All or part of your gift may be tax deductible as a charitable contribution. Please check with NECHV is a charitable organization qualified under section 501 (c)(3) of the IRS code. No goods or services of any kind were

## Boston Higashi School



800 North Main Street Randolph, MA 02368 USA phone: (781) 961-0800 facsimile: (781) 961-0888 www.bostonhigashi.org

July 30, 2018

Mr. Joseph Pimental Post Office Box 470 Middleboro, MA 02346

Dear Mr. Pimental:

On behalf of the students, staff and families of the Boston Higashi School, I would like to thank the Boston Foreign Commerce Club Inc. for their generous donation of \$2,000.00 from their 2018 Annual Golf Tournament held at Sandy Burr Country Club in Wayland on May 24<sup>th</sup>. As an entity that is new to us, we are extremely grateful for your support and kindness. In my recent interactions with Jack and yourself, I feel blessed to be associated with the two of you.

With autism affecting one in every 68 children born in the United States today, our work is important and your support means the world to us. We are in our 30<sup>th</sup> year of serving children and families impacted by autism and we feel strongly that nobody does it better. We have a world class facility, great programs and a staff that is second to none. We will be excellent stewards of your donation and every penny will go directly into our programs supporting children and young adults ages 5-22.

In closing, thank you for thinking of us and all the work you do supporting programs such as ours. We hope to hear from you again and please keep in mind that our doors are always open to you and other members of the Boston Foreign Commerce Club Inc.

Sincerely,

Paul Fanning

Chief Development Officer

PF/mw

The Boston Higashi School, Inc. is a tax-exempt educational institution organized under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code and is eligible to receive tax deductible donations.

Our Federal Identification Number is 22-2803661.